
 
 
                             

 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcome Cheryl Bozzelli 

to the Saddle River Group 
 
            Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O'Connor Realtors, is 
pleased to announce that Cheryl Bozzelli has joined the firm’s 
Saddle River office as a Sales Associate. Ms. Bozzelli brings a 
wealth of real estate appraisal and mortgage related experience to 
the firm. 
 Cheryl Bozzelli has been involved with the real estate industry since 1985, 
beginning her career with mortgage loan origination and transitioning to the secondary 
market. Throughout her career, Cheryl specialized in real estate, loan fraud and market 
analysis. Cheryl was responsible for determining the investment potential of a property 
by assessing all aspects of its location, including its town and school system. She held 
executive management positions at Citicorp Mortgage, Inc. and Federal Home Loan 
Bank of New York, and Vice President at Bear Sterns and Company. 
 Cheryl Bozzelli is a 4th generation Bergen County resident.  She grew up in Upper 
Saddle River and is also very familiar with Allendale having gone to Northern Highlands 
Regional High School.  Cheryl also resided in Saddle River for 8 years and now is living 
with her 2 children in Ramsey.   
 Her financial background is an asset to her clients whether purchasing or selling.  
It is really unusual to find someone with such a perfect professional background that 
dovetails so nicely with real estate sales and marketing.  “I am very excited Cheryl is 
joining our team and I know her clients will benefit from her vast experience. Cheryl 
truly understands that the purchase and sale of a home is one of the most important 
financial decisions one has to make in their life.” states Terrie O’Connor. 
 Cheryl looks forward to putting her expertise to work for you clients at Terrie 
O'Connor Realtors. She can be reached at the firm’s Saddle River office at (201) 934-
4900, ext. 21. 


